Chris O'Brien
“

From: Kate Mcgovern <katemcgovern6T@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:09 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Cc: Rep. Hull, Raymond A_; Sen. Ciccone Ill, Frank A.; Michael Dumond
Subject: EV owners support for EV registration fee

Dear Chair Abney and members of the House Finance Committee,

As proud owners of a Chevy Bolt, we believe it is fair for the State to ask us to contribute toward the
cost of maintaining our roads.

We are glad that our vehicle does not use gas, and we understand that our former share of the gas
tax is still needed.

Sincerely,
Kate McGovern and Michael Dumond
83 Freedom Rd, Providence, RI 02909



